
 
From: Paul Wright [mailto ]  
Sent: 19 May 2018 09:13 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princess Parade Objection to Stopping Up Road Ref NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

To whom it may concern.  
 

Please note that I object to the stopping up of the road called Princess Parade 
referenced above. This is a coastal road and it is unnecessary to divert or move it from 
its current location. This type of road is a national asset and gives beautiful views of the 

Bay.  
 

Further to this, it currently relieves the traffic from the other roads, namely the A259, 
Stade Street and Twiss Road amongst others. If realigned it would not be able to 

achieve this important role.  
 

This is extremely important, especially when future development are realised which will 
add further vehicle stress to the already busy local road networks.  
 
Yours,  
 
Paul Wright 

 
 

 
 




